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IN THE UNITED STATES PATENT AND TRADEMARK OFFICE 

BEFORE THE EXAMINATION DIVISION 

 

In re: Trademark Application of  ) 

  ) 

CA Ventures Holdings, LLC  ) 

  )  

Serial No.: 88/268,100  ) RESPONSE TO OFFICE  

  ) ACTION DATED March 31, 2019 

Filed: January 18, 2019  ) 

  )  

Mark: “CA P3 MANAGEMENT SERVICES”  )  

 

RESPONSE TO OFFICE ACTION 

 

On March 31, 2019, the United States Patent and Trademark Office (the “Office”) issued an 

office action (the “Office Action”) in connection with examination of Application No. 

88/268,100 (the “Application”) for “CA P3 MANAGEMENT SERVICES” (the “Applied-for 

Mark”).  In the Office Action, the Office issued a disclaimer requirement and an inquiry for 

information.  CA Ventures Holdings, LLC (“Applicant”), hereby responds to both of the 

foregoing requirements in this response to the Office Action (the “Response”). 

 

REQUIREMENT FOR DISCLAIMER 

 

In compliance with the Office’s Requirement for Disclaimer of “P3 MANAGEMENT 

SERVICES,” Applicant herein amends the Application to disclaim the exclusive right to use “P3 

MANAGEMENT SERVICES” apart from the mark as a whole.   

 

REQUIREMENT FOR INFORMATION 

 

In the Office Action, the Office issued an inquiry into the origin of the services.  Founded in 

2004, CA Ventures is an international real estate investment management company 

headquartered in Chicago, Illinois, with offices in Denver, Colorado; Bogotá, Colombia; and 

London, England.  Notwithstanding the foregoing, the services could possibly be rendered in or 

marketed to California or to residents of California.  Please note Applicant is the owner of 

Registrations Nos. 4980822 and 4944257 for “CA VENTURES” and “CA STUDENT LIVING,” 

respectively.  Accordingly, Applicant has amended the present Application to claim the 

foregoing registrations.   

SUMMARY 

 

The Application is now believed to be in a state for publication and Applicant respectfully 

requests the same.  If the Office has any further concerns or queries, the Office is encouraged to 

contact the undersigned.  Thank you! 

 


